
 

 

Sutton Royal British Legion Branch 
 
Minutes from the meeting dated Monday 9th February 2016 at 8pm 
The Chairman read the Act of Remembrance 
 
Members Present 
Dave Lawrence, Colin Kemp, Jonathan Cawthorn, Edna Bryant, Gordon Godfrey, Yvonne 
Alger, Phil Bambrick, Ron Slough, Vicky Evans 
Apologies: Sara Lawrence, John Wells, Marion Hough, Judy Kemp 
 
The minutes from the last meeting were read out and signed as a true record by the 
Chairman. 
 
Matters Arising 
• Bryan Jones has agreed to us having two Standard Bearers, Colin as main one and 

Gordon as deputy.  Gordon will have to have special liability insurance, quote of £126 
provided.  Colin proposed insurance payment, Ron seconded.  Dave will arrange.  

 
Treasurers report 
Business a/c balance £1217.32 
Community a/c balance £11327.81 
 
Secretary’s Report 

• Winter newsletter & other relevant RBL correspondence on the website. 

• Letters of appreciation for Dil Owen & Bill Prenzlau given to sharon to distribute. 

• Photo of Gordon, Ron & Edna and the story of their RBL service given to Ely Weekly, 
this has been published on the online edition. 

• A £5.3 million project has been announced to provide every state funded secondary 
school with the resources to visit the Battlefields on the Western Front between 2014 & 
2019.  This is a key part of the Government’s centenary commemorations.  Emailed 
WVC 11th Jan with info. 

 
Any Other Business 
• Discussions about celebrating VE day & VJ day. Suggestions of fancy dress and/or 40s 

disco. 
 

 
Meeting closed 8.35pm

 Next meeting arranged for Monday 27th April 2016 at 8pm 
 
 
 
 
 
...............................   D.Lawrence (Chairman) 


